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Deanne will be attending Risk Assessment training on 10th November 2015, as 
this is out with nursery hours relief staff will not be required to cover absence.   

 

Thank you to our parents whom are organising and contributing to our stall at 
the Community Market on Saturday 14th in Dores Parish Hall (nursery) to help 

raise funds for nursery.   

Could we ask all parents to have children collected on Friday 20th November by 
12.30pm due to staff needing to leave slightly early to attend Literacy training.   

We will be attending our annual festive Church service at St Johns 
nursery in Crown and will let you all know as soon as a date has been 

confirmed.   

We will be having our Christmas party on Monday 21st December and our trip to 
Eden Court will be on our last day of term which is the 22nd December, then we 
will be closed for 2 weeks for Christmas and New Year holidays, reopening on 

Thursday 7th January.   

Currently this term we have been celebrating Halloween and Bonfire Night, 
having had our Halloween party, pumpkin carving then making pumkin soup 

which some children enjoyed, others not so keen.  The children have learnt 
about Guy Fawkes and his plot, and practised at our mini bonfire using the 

fire bowl how to keep safe, while we toasted our marshmallows.  This was a big 
hit with all the children!   



The children have now decided they would like to move on and start learning 
about Christmas, so we will be moving onto our Christmas songs, the 
story of Christmas, Christmas crafts and our Christmas service at 
Church.  We will be having an  end of term parents coffee morning 

which they will perform their well practised songs for you all, a date 
will be set nearer the time, and a copy of songs we will be learning will 

be given to all parents so you can join in as well.   

As you are all aware we had a Quality Assurance Inspection when Norma came 
to visit us last week, and we are all delighted with the feedback given. We are 

glad Norma enjoyed her visit to Nessie’s.  We are still waiting our imminent Care 
inspectorate inspection.   

As it is that time of year again where weather may become a problem, we will 
endeavour to open nursery where is safe to do so, taking into consideration all 

factors such as travelling to and from nursery and conditions within nursery.  
In the unfortunate event where we need to close we will try to give you all 
as much notice as possible.  In the event you are unhappy with any of the 

weather conditions please do not hesitate to contact either Tracy or Deanne.  
Safety and welfare of everyone will be at the forefront of all decisions.   

We are pleased to see you all making use of the nursery garden in the morning 
as a safety precaution to keep children off the busy car park and away from 

harm from cars, however could we please ask that all toys are returned to the 
shed after use to keep them safe, we thank you for your cooperation.   

We would like to encourage you all to access your child’s learning journey and 
floorbooks; and to leave any comments so you can always keep up to date with 

learning, please don’t feel you have to wait for a parents coffee morning.   

If you have any concerns regarding your child or would just like a chat regarding 
their progress feel free to speak to one of us at drop off or pick up, or if you 

prefer you can call us, or arrange a convenient time.   

 

Tracy & Deanne 



 

 

 

 

  


